
Dear Fellow Member: 

T.V. Entertainers Club, 
The Albany Art Gallery 
226 Jefferson Street 
Albany, NY 12210 
October 15, 1990 

As you can see from the attached schedule, we have changed our meeting 
night from Saturday to Thursday. So on the 11th of October we had our first \ 
meeting of this winter. We will hold our ne~t meeting on November 8, 1990 
and we hope to see you there. Please feel free to bring your cohort here 
with you as they are always welcome. Incidentally the other groups mentioned 
on this sheet are no longer meeting. 

As our new president I chaired our first meeting with pleasure. We had 
one application request for a person wishing to join and since she was known 
we approved it. We agreed that the membership fee would stay the same, $6.00 
per year, and the meeting fee per head would stay at $2.00. Oh, please 
remember that we are now a nonsmoking group, thanks to the State of New York! 

One of our members was in formal female attire for the first time in 
public and she looked surprisingly well. We visited amoung the group of us. 
We reviewed the Video tape on makeup and there was quite a bit of interest in 
it so I did some homework. I found that Jean, who used to put on makeup pre­
sentaions down at Wilma Thordson's, is still available as an AVON represent­
ative and she will be at the next meeting to help anyone who is interested. 
You see we never qu~d~km a new wayi? ,)-y'/;~w ~ce ! 

I will be~ happy to hear a~~~tions on what extra functions we 
might like at future meetings. As a matter ,of fact Jean used to also sell 
cloths at Wilma's. I will have to ask her if she is interested in doing it 
again! We just got so interested that the cards never surfaced so you know 
we had a good meeting! And of course John served a very good evening snack 
as he always does. 

We also came up with several other T.V.s that we think might like to 
join our group so I will send them each an application. I expected to see 
several T.V.s that also might have been interested in our group last Satur­
day night but unfortunately my car burned up on me and I couldnot rent a 
replacement fast enough to get to them! If any of you think of anyone who 
you would like to have join please let me know and I will send them an app­
lication. 

We are serious about getting our cohorts to attend with us. That always 
was one of the best aspects of the old T.v.r.c. group that met at Wilma's. 
It was perfectly normal to see cohorts there from Buffalo, Boston, New York 
City, Long Island, you name it! After all, they live with us, so they should 
know us all the way around! It is very important that we don't hold things 
from them. In fact this is one of the biggest issues at Fantasia Fair every 
year. 

Well I look forward to seeing you on the 8th. 

Very Tru.ly~Yours, 
/ ... , 
/~~ I~ 

~an , President 

         

         




